
 

  

 

Walking in my shoes 

 

Welcome to summer and what a different summer this will bring!  I hope everyone is 

doing well during these difficult and different days. 

2020 has certainly started off with a bang!  Covid19 is something none of us would have 

expected and I am sure summer plans have changed for many of you.  My husband 

Bruce and I enjoy traveling.  We were fortunate this year to get a trip into Africa in 

January which seems like a lifetime ago.  We absolutely loved it and if this is one of 

your bucket list items, we highly recommend it.  In fact, we love Africa so much this is 

our second trip and we fell in love with it even more.  We will enjoy a summer of 

camping, boating, kayaking and enjoying our beautiful BC.  We are so very fortunate to 

live, eat and play in our own backyard.  My niece will be entering her third year of 

University.  Time sure flies!  Some of you have heard me mention that she is a skilled 

baseball player (pitcher is her position) and plays for the University of Regina women's 

softball team.  She sure is missing her baseball this summer as everything has been 

cancelled.  Instead she is hard at work with her summer job maintaining lawns and 

gardens for Melville properties.  

Finally, I would like to mention that most of my business is built through referrals, I 

would welcome the opportunity to help your friends, colleagues and family who may 

benefit from the type of services I provide. I would also like to extend my thanks to all of 

those who recently provided me with referrals. Feel free to pass on my website 

information to those you feel may be interested. 

Wishing you and your families all the best this summer and fall.  Take care. 
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